
 
KIWANIS CAR SHOW & FUNDRAISER: Come out and join us for a Fun Family Day. The Kiwanis Club of the 

Islips will be holding their annual car show on Sunday, 5/15, from 9:00 am 

to 4:00 pm in our parking lot at the Bay Shore Hiring Center. On display 

will be new and old vehicles for motorheads of all ages. All proceeds 

benefiting Kiwanis Outreach for children, veterans, essential workers, 

and Pronto of Long Island food pantry. The outdoor event will feature live 

music, a 50/50 raffle, food truck and raffle baskets. Stop by with the 

family! 

SIGN UP AND SHOW UP: It’s that time of year…all van drivers and driver assistants 

who were hired 1/1/17 to present must sign up for summer work and attend the pick. 

Failure to sign up and attend the summer pick will forfeit your summer unemployment. 

Please sign up today on My Parking Space. Click on the “Summer Jobs” icon. Summer 

jobs provide flexible hours and programs are typically 6-8 week in duration. Large bus 

drivers welcome! 

CHECK FOR SLEEPING CHILDREN: We have reached May and we know our routes 

and our children very well. Now is not the time to become complacent.  Remember to 

always check for sleeping children on your bus. Company policy states:  before and after 

each and every time you move your vehicle, you must check the entire vehicle for 

sleeping/unattended children, especially, without limitation, under every seat.  Make sure 

no child is left on your vehicle and is discharged to an authorized adult – parent, guardian, 

school or facility personnel – at drop off.  This is a zero-tolerance policy.  

SUMMER INCENTIVE: SBC is looking for any college student/adult 18 years of age or older interested in 

summer part-time work at our 1980 Pond Road Call Center as a reservationist.   The job duties entail 

telephone services and light data entry. Hours vary from 7:00 am to 5:00 pm seven days a week for the 

months of June, July, and August.  If interested, please forward resume to Cathy Burke-Iveschich at cburke-

iveschich@suffolkbus.com 

 SUMMER ESL PROGRAM: The Central Islip School District will be holding an English as a Second Language 

program this summer. The course will take place at the Central Islip Public Library, 33 Hawthorne Ave, Central 

Islip. The class will be meeting twice weekly, Tuesday and Thursday mornings, from July 5-August 25.  The 

class times, from 10:00 am – 1:00 pm, are convenient for those that are working the summer months. The class 

is open to all employees and their family members. Registration is free for Company employees and $35 for 

friends and family that attend. To register for the class, contact Jhanella Orellana jorellana@suffolkbus.com. 

SCHOOL BUDGET VOTE: Don’t forget to vote on your school district budget on Tuesday, 5/17.  

COVID TESTING: As the infection rate rises in Suffolk County all employees can take advantage of our onsite 

testing in both the Bay Shore Hiring Center on Tuesdays and the Coram Hiring Center on Thursday. See 

Wednesday updates for details.  

This Friday’s Facebook spotlight is Elena Mounce, trainer and large bus driver for West Islip School 

District out of the Saxon yard 

“If you have to choose between being kind and being right, 

choose being kind and you will always be right.” 
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